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Qwest

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone: (206) 345-1574

Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Lisa A. Anderl

Associate General Counsel

Regulatory Law Department
April 21, 2008
Via E-mail

Ms. Carole Washburn

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and

      Transportation Commission

 P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: 
Docket A-072162 – Rulemaking re Procedural Rules - WAC 480-07


Comments of Qwest Corporation

Dear Ms. Washburn,

Qwest is writing in response to the Commission’s March 21, 2008 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments in this docket.  Qwest has reviewed the Supplemental CR-101 and the draft rules and states that it does not have any comments to add to those it has already filed.
Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl
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